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Title I Parent / PAC Meetings 

September 2020 

 

Dear Plato Families: 

We are excited to begin another year here at Plato Learning Academy. With a new year come new goals and we 

have many plans to not only maintain some of the great aspects of our school but to enhance it as well. These 

plans, in order to be successful, need your cooperation and participation.  

Throughout the year, we will have a number of Title I Parent / PAC Meetings. These meetings are designed to 

inform you of what is happening at Plato Learning Academy, share how you can play an active role in your 

child(ren)’s education, and provide you with additional external supports if needed. Additionally, these meetings 

serve as an opportunity for you to share your concerns, questions, and/or comments.  

In an effort to respect your daily schedule, the meetings will take place in the morning at 9:00 AM will be 

recorded for later viewing. Please note that the meetings listed below are tentative dates and are subject to 

change.  

• Thursday, September 10th 

• Thursday, October 8th    

• Thursday, November 12th  

• Thursday, December 10th   

• Thursday, January 14th  

• Thursday, February 11th  

• Thursday, March 11th  

• Thursday, April 8th   

• Thursday, May 13th

 

I ask that you record these dates on your calendar so that you can be in attendance. Each meeting will have a 

different focus pertaining to a specific aspect of your child(ren)’s education. Reminder notices will be delivered 

via letter, Remind/Dojo, Twitter, and our website.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.  

Truly,  

 

Mr. Williams 

Principal 

 

Plato Learning Academy 
“Working Collaboratively, Thinking Critically, Achieving Academically” 


